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Report on Brain storming session on syllabus of Aquatic Environment 

and Management 8th September, 2023 

Brainstorming session on Syllabus review of Aquatic Environment Management – 
with an international perspective was conducted on 8th September, 2023 at ICAR-
Central Institute of Fisheries Education, Mumbai. Fulbright Fellow, Prof. (Dr.) 
Arun K. Dhar, Director of Aquaculture Pathology Laboratory; University of 
Arizona, Tucson, USA was the external expert in this meeting along with faculty 
of AEM divisios. Following point were discussed in the meeting: 

 Review of current syllabi 
 Identification of areas for improvement 
 Revision of course objectives and outcomes 
 Integration of new content or technologies 
 Discussion on assessment methods of faculties  

Dr. A. K. Dhar, external expert opined that the course content of the syllabi is up-
to-date whereas some modification is required in the objectives few course. He 
also stressed upon the inputs of the students in revision process. Overall the 
meeting was productive and collaborative, with a shared commitment to 
enhancing the quality of education. The revised syllabi through a collective 
exercise will educate and prepare the students for a brighter chance of success in 
their academic pursuits. The workshop was coordinated by Dr. S.P. Shukla, PS, 
AEHM. 

 


